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A warm welcome is extended to all visitors today. 
God’s richest blessings to you all. 

SERVICES TODAY                              SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY  
       
9.00am Barwon Heads     5.00pm Barwon Heads 
The Reverend Doctor Jong Soo Park    Mr. Ian Cover 
 
     
10.30am Ocean Grove     10.30.00am Ocean Grove 
 The Reverend Doctor Jong Soo Park    The Reverend Doctor Jong Soo Park    
   
           
         

LECTIONARY READINGS 
 

THIS WEEK (Easter 7) Acts 1: 15-17, 21-26, 
Psalm 1, 1 John 5: 9-13, John 17: 6-19 

 
NEXT WEEK (Day of Pentecost) 

Acts 2: 1-21 or Ezekiel 37: 1-14, Psalm 104: 24-34, 35b 
Romans 8: 22-27, John 15: 26-27; 16:4b-15 

 
 

KEY VERSE 
“As you sent me into the world, I have sent them into the world” 

John17: 18 



BARWON HEADS NEWS 
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Please ring or send  directly to  
Dianne Sapwell before 8.30am Friday each week.  
Email oguc107@gmail.com or phone 5256 2477 and leave a message.   
 
PRAYER CHAIN: If you would like prayer through the week, to  
activate the prayer chain,  please contact  Fay on 5254 1763 or  
0447 314 377 where you can leave a message and Fay will get back to 
you. 
 
OUR LADIES FRIENDSHIP GROUP enjoyed Faye McLean’s talk 
about the power of the media; how they built up the shame of our cricket 
team and Barnaby Joyce. She compared this with the way Christ  
became set upon by all and then crucified; but of course he rose again. 
We then sang Hymn 136 about God’s love and mercy, before listening to 
a rendition of Amazing Grace accompanied by bagpipes. We all enjoyed 
one another’s company and our afternoon tea. 
 
PLEASE WRITE THIS INFO ON YOUR CALENDAR: A service of 
Baptism will be held on Sunday June the 3rd at 9.00am. The usual 
monthly service of Holy Communion will be conducted on the following 
Sunday June the 10th. 
  

All welcome to morning tea  
in the Church Hall after the service. 

 
 

 
 

Do you have a toy box at home   
that you have kept from either your own children  

or your grandchildren  
and no longer have a need for them? 

 
Then please consider donating them to the dove. 

 
For some reason there is a shortage of toys to sell.  

 
Jigsaw puzzles are also needed. 



 THANK YOU 
The Ocean Grove UCAF would like to thank everyone  

who has so generously donated  
either financial support or school materials per the list,  

 to their School Backpack Project. 
 

Please note we can already take rulers, erasers and pencil 
sharpeners off the list—we have enough! 

“Time Out” 
Because we can’t see Him 

Face to face, 
Other things in our lives 
Seem to take first place. 

 
Sure, we know He’s there 

All day in everything we do. 
When do we find the time 

To pray and read our Bibles too? 
 

Kids, meals, dishes, washing, 
So many things about 

As we work for ourselves, 
Who’s there to say “Time Out.” 

 
“Time out” should come in our lives, 

At least once a day. 
Just a little word with God. 
We need the time to pray. 

 
Merilyn Hanson 

Jean Gun  would welcome and appreciate visitors. She now 
resides in Seaview Manor, Tareeda Way, Ocean Grove. 
If you have a couple of minutes to spare, please call in and 
say “hello”. 
Love and blessings from a friend 
Merilyn Hanson. 



OCEAN GROVE NEWS 
 

RETIRING OFFERING: For March and April we  supported the Share 
Lenten Appeal and raised $693.90. Thank you for giving so generously. 
For the months of May and June we will be supporting the Mirabel  
Foundation. Mirabel assists children who have been orphaned, or  
Abandoned due to parental illicit drug use and are now in the care of 
extended family. (kinship care). Their mission is to break the destructive 
cycle of addiction. 
 
PRAYER CONTACT: If you would like our prayer team to pray for 
you or others (with their permission) please contact Helen Baum on 
5255 1487.  
 
FRIDAY COFFEE AND CHAT:  Fridays 10.30—11.30am in the church 
foyer Friday mornings. 
 
UCAF Backpacks for Primary School Children: do you remember 
that the UCAF collected various items for this worthy cause, They have 
decided to do it again this year and invite all members of the  
Congregation to participate. Each backpack requires a certain number of 
items so if you would like the list please see either Judy Greer or Dianne 
Sapwell for a copy. Donations of cash are also welcome so that items  
can be bought. The biggest expense will be the actual School bags. 
These bags can be secondhand but they must be  exceptional and very 
clean with all zips working i.e. they need to be as good as NEW. 
 
LOAVES and FISHES PANTRY are asking for donations of tins of 
soup, lentils, red kidney beans chick peas, peas, carrots & peas, 
jars of pasta sauce. and oats. If you can added these items to your 
personal grocery list it would be most appreciated.  
 
Thank you to everyone who gives on a regular basis, but please note 
that tins of tomatoes, tuna, baked beans, spaghetti or packets of pasta 
are no longer needed until further notice. Your donations are truly 
appreciated. 
 
UCAF Meeting—Monday May the 28th 10.00am in the church foyer. 
Hopefully the guest speaker will be Phil Threwlis from Uniting Live Well. 


